Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 23/06/2021
Matters Arising – report for information

· John Glover (Parks) will provide a Safety Check of the Skate ramp equipment during July.
· Fire Extinguisher equipment has been serviced and upgraded where necessary at Pavillion.
· Signs have been added to rubbish bins in high use locations to remind people to take rubbish home (in the event that the bin is full) or to direct them to nearest bin.
· Summer grass cutting is underway in the village. Visits every 2 weeks approx.
· Lengthsman keeping on top of nettles along pathways.
· Repairs completed on Pavillion public WC door.
· New Waste bins installed on School Lane and Big Meadow Drive
· Jamie’s Journey fundraising volunteers will be hosting a “Cheer Stand” along the route of the Ilkley Half Marathon, in Addingham. Exact location to be confirmed in due course.



Ongoing Matters
CCTV
Keybury alarms met with Cllrs Smith and Sutcliffe to review quote and assess any further options that had not previously been considered. Quote revised accordingly. Clerk awaiting quotes for telephone line and internet access before recommending a full proposal to council.

· Damage to a fence in the recreation park requires attention. P & M committee to decide on action as necessary.
· PCSO Daniel Stronell is planning monthly speed watches in the village and is looking to recruit volunteers. Wendy has publicised this on Quack.

